
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

June 7, 2022  

General Government and Licensing Committee 
c/o Matthew Green 
gglc@toronto.ca 

Re: Large Multi-Passenger Pedalled Vehicles (Quadricycles) Pilot 

Dear Councillors: 

We write to you today to offer our support for the staff recommendations in the report before 
you. 

As we emerge from the pandemic, Pedal Pub Toronto will help to stimulate economic activity in 
the downtown core, bringing both locals and tourists to the heart of our city. 

The successful track records of operations and economic impact that Pedal Pubs have had in 
cities across North America – including in Ontario – stand as sufficient evidence that they can 
integrate safely on our roads and benefit local businesses in Toronto. 

On behalf of our staff, partner bars and guests, we encourage you to adopt the 
recommendations in the report before you today. 

We look forward to bringing this new and fun activity to Toronto.  

Sincerely,  

Aleksandra Burke & Lyle Jones 
Owners  
Pedal Pub Toronto 
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